
August 4, 1932.

Dean H. Barton,
Faculty of Agriculture, 
Macdonald College, Que.

Hy dear Dean Barton,
I am still nearing criticism of our

Poultry Department at Macdonald, the latest coming via Mr. 

Arthur Bates, Manager of the Brome Lake Duck Farm, 

much of this criticism, perhaps all of it, is prejudiced, but 

we must not sit back thinking that everything is always as it 

I suggest you keep a constant check on the

Possibly

should be.

Poultry Department•
Yours fâàthfully.

Principal.
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